
27th April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 Chocolatiers Day - 19th May 2023

This term we are excited to be learning all about Natural Resources and Fair trade. As part of our learning, we will
be designing, making and marketing our very own chocolate bars.

To enable us to do this, we are asking you to provide your child with one small chocolate bar and any toppings that
they would like.

Please speak with your child about their recipe and toppings needed. Please can we have all chocolate bars and
toppings in a labelled bag/tub by Friday 12th May.

If you have any questions or are unable to provide your child with this, please contact me via the Atlantic Contact
form as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

J Jackson

Miss J Jackson
Year 4 Teacher


